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Please join the Florida  Department of Transportation (FDOT) for a public meeting to 

discuss proposed drainage improvements for SR-A1A (May Street) in St. Augustine, 

Florida. 

Public participation is sought without regard to 
race, color, sex, age, religion, national origin, 
disability or family status.  Persons who require 
special accommodations under the Americans with 
Disabilities Act or persons who require transla-
tion services (free of charge) should contact  
Eric Shimer at the number provided at least 7 
days before the meeting. 
 
Si prefiere recibir esta carta en español, por 
favor contacte a Esther Murray al (800) 207-
8236 extension 5348. Referencia FM 210452-4 

Tuesday, September 22, 2015 
Open House:  4:30  - 6:30 PM 

Public Comment Period:  6:30 PM 

Location: 
Church of the Nazarene 

6 May Street 

St. Augustine, FL  32084 

The FDOT is proposing to replace the existing 

drainage system on May Street from east of  

San Marco Avenue to the Hospital Creek Bridge.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To construct the drainage pipes located under the 

roadway, the existing two travel lanes will be 

shifted to the southern right of way line.  Two 

lanes of traffic will be maintained at all times.  

For Additional Information Contact: 

Eric Shimer, P.E., Project Manager 

Florida Department of Transportation 

2198  Edison Avenue 

Jacksonville, FL  32204 

(904) 360-5661 

Email:  Eric.shimer@dot.state.fl.us 


